United States Department of the Interior
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE
Gateway National Recreation Area
210 New York Ave., Staten Island, NY 10305

February 6, 2018

Dear Sir/Madam:

My name is Felice Ciccione and | am the curator at Fort Wadsworth, located in Staten Island, a
component of Gateway National Recreation Area which is part of the National Park Service. 1 am
writing to let you know about curatorial internship opportunities available at Fort Wadsworth.
Please see the attached memo for more information regarding Gateway NRA and the projected
internship duties.

In addition, I would like to let you know that if there are any other questions I can help you with
regarding how the National Park Service deals with collection preservation and conservation please
do not hesitate to contact me. My phone number is 718-815-7320 and my email is
Felice_Ciccionetwnps.gov I look forward to hearing from you regarding this potential internship
or other issues you may wish to discuss.

Sincerely, /|

Felice Ciccione
Gateway NRA Curator



